COVER PAGE - SUBMISSION RE:
Great Western Highway — proposed tunnel construction

Name: Hugh and Andrew Johnson
Address: “Urimbirra”, 151 Mill Creek Road, Kanimbla NSW 2790

Application number SSI1-22004371

Do you support or object to the proposal?

We have no objections to the tunnel. However, we do have serious concerns about the EIS,
because of inaccuracies within the documents. There is insufficient information to reassure
us that the Department is capable of preventing potentially negative environmental impacts
in the Kanimbla Valley area.

The reasons why you support or object to the proposal?

1. Information released to the community to date is either incorrect or inadequate, and
requires more rigorous professional investigation and correction.

2. Community/local landholders need you to look more closely at the potential long term
environmental impacts:
(a) groundwater — risks to supply, quality, flows, etc.
(b) risks/danger of harm to existing environment, protected vegetation and
wildlife.



